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Back and ready for action! 

Back to school and back to school weather! It has been absolutely brilliant to welcome everyone back to school 

safely after our Easter break. The school has been bouncing with energy and noise as the children get back into a 

routine with both friends and staff.  

We greatly appreciate all the hard work being done at home with your children and value the excellent 

communication in place. 

 

Parent Teacher Interviews (Monday 26th – Friday 30th April) 

This year has brought about a lot of changes to the way we normally operated. We value this time to give 

feedback to parents and inform on the development and progression of the pupils, both academically and socially.  

We will be having telephone interviews lasting up to ten minutes. These will be for P2 to P6 parents. P1 and P7 will 

be given a feedback sheet similar to the format used during our usual parent teacher interviews. Due to only one 

telephone line in the school each teacher has been given a day to make their calls. Parents will receive a one-hour 

time slot in which the teachers will contact them. These will be distributed next week. 

 

School Uniform / Belongings 

We as a school would like the children as best they can to wear the correct uniform if possible. The alternative 

as you are aware is to wear the school P.E uniform.  The children are encouraged to wear a full P.E uniform on 

their P.E day.  

We are fully aware of the difficulties parents are facing with regards to the purchasing of new uniform etc. 

Until shops etc reopen we are happy for the pupils to continue to wear a PE Uniform (Trainers, dark  (if 

possible) tracksuit bottoms/leggings and school polo shirt and Jumper) ONLY IF current clothing is not 

suitable.  

 

Drop off/Pick up Slots and Safety 

We would encourage you as best you can to stick to your time slots. Especially those in Slot A in the morning. The 

traffic has built up during the week as more people attempt to come to school in Slot B and Slot C.  

For the afternoon pick ups please remember the children will be out as soon as possible. Those who come too 

early may be asked to park until their child comes to the playground. 

It has been brought to our attention an incident of dangerous driving occurred as a vehicle left our school 

grounds. Please remember to drive with care as we are situated on a busy road with vehicles travelling in both 

directions and often pedestrians walking near the school as well. Driving like this will not be tolerated.   

  

Calendar Dates 
 

April  

Monday 26th – Friday 30th  Parent Teacher Interviews for P2-P6 

May   

Monday 10th – Friday 15th   Assessment Week in School for all classes 
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